Hi everyone,

Here is a brief re-cap of the Juniors' season.

February, the Saturday group performed "Iphigenia in Aulis" in the main theatre and played to very good houses.

In March the Monday group performed "A Merry Widow or Two" in the studio. Only one night but sold very well.

In July, both groups combined for the "Comedy Showcase" in the studio.  Both performances sold out!!

We are running a Summer Workshop for Junior members 24th to 28th July with a final performance on the Friday evening.

We currently have 34 junior members and there  is still a healthy waiting list to fill spaces in September.

Thank you to everyone who have supported the Juniors either by coming to see the shows, chaperoning, set building, FOH, tech.

Claudia O'Connell
Junior Bancroft Players
